
    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER  

                 Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  
 

Friday 22nd April 2022  
 

Contact us: Tel:01244 667750         Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk        Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY                                             

May Bank holiday -  School closes Friday 29th April & re-opens on Tuesday 3rd May 

LETTERS HOME THIS WEEK -  All that Jazz, PTA  

PEDESTRIAN ROAD SAFETY      

Cheshire West and Chester Road Safety Officer has visited the school earlier this week and walked 

with Year 3 class in the village to share road safety. Well done Year 3.  

NATURE SESSIONS 

Year 1 nature sessions with Passion for Learning was held during the week. The leader was very 

impressed with the children, as they were engaged and thoroughly enjoyed themselves. Well 

done Year 1.  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Eco Club is starting every Monday after school until 4:10pm. Please contact the school office if you 

would like to join. All That Jazz is back by popular demand, starting every Tuesday after school until 

4:10pm.  Please complete reply slips if your child/ren are interested. We’re all looking forward to the 

next show! Code Club is re-starting after school on Tuesdays as well for Years 5 & 6. Please contact the 

school office if you would like to join.  

JOB VACANCY 

We currently have a vacancy for a cleaner within school. If you are interested in joining our team and 

would like more information please see the following Cheshire Schools (jgp.co.uk)  

PTA MEETING 

There will be a meeting on Thursday 5th May at 5pm at the school, if any parents/guardians would like 

to join. Please see letter sent home for more details. 
 

PARENT PAY 

If you haven’t yet signed up to Parent Pay, the school’s payment and communication system, please 

contact the school office for a  login letter. You can use Parent Pay to pay for school meals and trips. 

Our aim is to eventually stop handling cash, so please sign up. 

READING CHALLENGE 

Over the Easter Break, Mrs Wilson has confirmed that a grand total of 10, 547 minutes has been read 

by the children. Well done to everyone involved and keep up the great work!! Let’s see if we 

can get even closer to the millionth minute.  

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS  BEESTON! ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN 

WEAR THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 29th APRIL  

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’. 

              Pre-sch/Nurs:  Isaac/Rosie Y2:   Ruemu     Y5: Ava-Rose 

              Rec:    Bella   Y3:   Finn      Y6: Rares 

              Year 1:             Bobby    Y4:   Alexis           

W/C Monday 25th April is Menu 2 
 

https://ats-cheshireschooljobs.jgp.co.uk/searches

